[DATE]


To: [NAME OF ELECTED OFFICIAL]
[ADDRESS]


Re:  [Bill #] protects citizens and enables licensure portability

Dear Hon. [Senator/Representative],

I am writing to you today regarding an issue of public safety in our state. [Bill #], also known as the Interstate Dental and Dental Hygiene Licensure Compact supports workforce stability by maintaining high standards while facilitating mobility for qualified professionals, addressing shortages without compromising care quality.


I support  [Bill #] because:

●	States can join the AADB IDDHLC Compact at no cost, promoting workforce mobility without burdening taxpayers.

●	By requiring hand-skills examinations and accredited education, the AADB Compact maintains high standards to protect public safety.

●	With clear, uniform standards, the AADB Compact enhances regulatory consistency across member states while respecting INSERT STATE NAME laws.

●	The AADB Compact improves access to dental care for constituents by allowing qualified professionals to practice across state lines more easily.

I also support [Bill #] because it would [INSERT PERSONAL TESTIMONIAL OR USE TEXT BELOW]: 





I ask that you please take a stand to preserve our current standards for the profession of dentistry and support  [Bill #].


Very truly yours,
INSERT NAME
INSERT CITY OF RESIDENCY/OTHER

